Friday, September 2, 2016 at 9:45:55 AM Eastern European Summer Time

Subject: from vasif
Date: Monday 30 July 2001 at 12 h 27 min 41 s Eastern European Summer Time

From: Ozge Acikkol
To: goengrich@gmx.net

Dear Erik:
What we need from are only the scans. We do not need a maquette. The book is
designed by Esen and not the artists. If you do not desire your images to be

used as Esen and Ozge agree upon, you do not need to send them.

I have told you this several times already, and | do not understand why you
are still mentioning maquettes.

Best,

Vasif
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